
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Marilyn Ruano  

 

Subject: Re-Opening Of Non-Essential Businesses In Miami Lakes 

 

Date: May 19, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

 

For several weeks now we have been discussing the economic impacts of COVID19 on our community.  I receive 

multiple calls daily begging us to reopen small businesses in Miami Lakes. Business owners and employees alike 

are hurting. Although I understand that we are to abide by Miami Dade County orders that are in place, I would 

like to direct our Town Attorneys to research the legal implications of the Town of Miami Lakes moving forward 

with opening up our local business instead of following a county wide approach. We have been patient and have 

followed directions for the duration of this pandemic. It is time to put Miami Lakes FIRST and do right by OUR 

community.  

 

 

 
Fiscal Impact: Minimum 

Funding Source for Implementation:  

Timeline for Implementation:  

 

Guiding Principles: 1,2,14 

Objectives: 3 
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